
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
      

 
 

 

   
     

  BANK OF GUYANA 

 NOTICE 
 

The Bank of Guyana wishes to remind the public that the $50 banknote  issued on 11th May 2016 to 
commemorate Guyana's 50th Independence Anniversary is a circulation note and continues to circulate 
alongside the  $20, $100, $500, $1,000 and $5,000.  
 
The Bank of Guyana Act No. 19 of 1998, Section 21(3) states "Legal tender notes shall be accepted 
throughout Guyana without limitation as to amount in settlement of any public or private debt or monetary 
obligation", therefore the $50 banknote should not be refused as payment of an obligation.  
 
For more information call 226-5562.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Gobind N. Ganga 
Governor 

Bank of Guyana 
 


